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August 5, 1980

Mr. K. V. Seyfrit, Director
L U. S. . Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

-Region.IV-
.611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000

. Arlington, Texas 76011

Reference: Docket No. 50-285
' - Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

The Omaha Public Power District received. IE Bulletin 80-18, dated
July 24, 1980, regarding the maintaining of adequate minimum flow
through the high pressure safety. injection (HPSI) pumps during safety
injection. The HPSI pumps at the Fort Calhoun Station are provided with
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iminimum flow protection by means of a minimum flow bypass line sized to ;

prevent pump damage from operation with' a closed discharge. This mini- '

mum flow bypass line remains open during safety injection and-is iso-
lated only upon receiving a recirculation actuation signal.
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!To assist the Commission in evaluating the impact of this bulletin '

on licensees, it is reported that approximately five (5) manhours were
expended. in performing the action required by this bulletin.

1Sincerely,
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W. C. Jones
Division Manager
Production Operations j

WCJ/KJM/BJH/PRT:jmm

cc: - U. .S. Nuclear. Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

~ Washington, D. C. 20555

LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue,.N. W.
Washington,-D. .. 20036-
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